From: Michael Engel

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Legistar 58773
Date: Saturday, February 15, 2020 6:06:53 PM

Re: Canopy Nightclub 924 Williamson St

Our neighborhood has previously suffered through noise and unsavory behavior of a ‘club’
at this location. One of the previous owner’s of Plan B stated at the first public meeting
about Canopy Night Club that many of the problems were caused by his inexperience and
being unprepared.

There are many reasons to NOT open a nightclub with an advertising campaign to “Get
Wild” among family homes. Mr. Carl continues to shock residents, representatives, the
press, and City staff with his lack of competence. He can not follow simple City staff
instructions or communicate effectively. His lack of consistency makes it difficult to trust his
veracity. | oppose a nightclub in general. The owner of this proposal gives me no
confidence that he can run a safe, responsible, establishment of any kind, certainly not one
serving nearly 400 people alcohol.

Mike Engel
826 Jenifer St
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